
  

 

Exploring Nevada’s Cowboy Country Territory? 

If you are healthy, yes. 

Cowboy Country Territory is slowly and responsibly opening more and more businesses and 

attractions. We do not want to jeopardize the health and welfare of our residents and guests to 

our communities. People who are coming to our territory should be practicing social distancing, 

not gathering in groups, wearing masks and staying six feet apart from people you don't live 

with. 

Come as a guest and leave as a friend! Enjoy Exploring Nevada’s Cowboy Country Territory. 

Please, if you are experiencing any symptoms of CoVid-19 stay at home and do not put others 

at risk.  

 

Use the following resources for the most up-to-date information: 

Governor Sisolak State of Nevada - http://nv.gov/  

Nevada Gaming Control Board- https://www.gaming.nv.gov/index.aspx?page=39  

Elko Country Health Board -  https://www.elkocountynv.net/boards/health_board/index.php  

State of Nevada - Traveler Information https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/info/travelers-visitors/  

Center for Disease Control - https://www.cdc.gov/                                       

Cowboy Country Territory – www.cowboycountry.com  

Travel Nevada – www.travelnevada.com               
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